
Subject: [Fwd: Alpine Rec Study workshop NEW date.]
Date: Mon, 23 May 2005 14:14:12 -0700

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Alpine Rec Study workshop NEW date.
Date: Mon, 23 May 2005 09:11:12 -0700

From: M E Craver <mecraver@shaw.ca>
To: fonvca@fonvca.org

Dear Corrie and Brian:  Just to let you know.  I have been informed by 
Councillor Cuthbert that the next Alpine Rec Study "directors workshop" 
will be held on Tuesday June 21st from 5pm to 7pm.  It was tenatively 
set for June 15th, and confirmed for the 21st (it is interesting that 
PNEAC meets the next evening, to discuss). It is understood that the 
Councillors will listen to various delegations concerned or affected by 
the decisions of Council by summer time. 

Also, it is my understanding the there will be a notice of motion for 
better protection of Mountain View Park and pond made by Councillor 
Cuthbert on Monday May 30th.  If  passed, it will come to the table 
again by June 13th.  We need support for this one. Siltageof the pond is 
a real problem due to the main bike trail riding (especially in 
inclement weather) through a seasonal stream that empties into the 
pond.  Thank you.

Monica Craver
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